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NEWLY ELECTED TURKISH PARLIAMENT SPEAKER TO VISIT AZERBAIJAN

- 25.02.2019

Trend News Agency (25 February 2019)

 

The newly elected Turkish parliament speaker Mustafa Sentop will visit Azerbaijan, Trend reports 
with reference to the Turkish media.

Sentop will also visit the Turkish Republic of Northern Cyprus. The exact date of the visit is not 
reported.

Sentop, a representative of the Turkish ruling Justice and Development Party (AKP), was elected 
new speaker of the Turkish parliament Feb. 24 this year.

https://en.trend.az/world/turkey/3024441.html
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